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MEMORANDUM
	
To:		Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council

From:		Peter Little, Executive Director	

Date:		October 28, 2021	

Subject:	City Council Bill 21-0125


I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 21-0125 introduced by Councilmembers Dorsey, Burnett, Ramos, Cohen, Bullock, Conway, and Torrence.

The purpose of this bill is for making certain substantive and technical revisions to Article 15 {“Licensing and Regulation”}, Subtitle 22 {“Towing Services – Trespass Towing”}; establishing certain  maximum charges for towing services; specifying certain required information to be included  on towing service receipts and on daily logs maintained by each towing service; specifying  certain limitations on incomplete tows; requiring that a towing service must accept credit  cards; prohibiting certain instances of patrol towing; making certain stylistic changes; conforming, clarifying, and correcting related provisions; and generally related to the  regulation of trespass towing services in Baltimore City.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. The PABC does not currently manage any City-owned or City-controlled parking assets or programs that would be directly affected by this bill.  

The PABC does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill 21-0125. 
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